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26th April 2022 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Welcome back and we hope you had a super Easter holiday. 

 

This half term our theme is going to take us to countries and places all around the planet: The 

Big World.  We will particularly look at stories from indigenous traditions and cultures from 

places such as Australia, New Zealand, North America and Scandinavia. 

 

There will be plenty of art and music reflecting these different cultures and traditions. 

 

Our Tropical Treats Cafe will serve up plenty of healthy snacks and drinks.  We will be using 

our writing skills for taking orders, and our counting and number skills will be practised using 

money. 

 

We are continuing with Read Write Inc, and we thank you for your ongoing support with 

reading together at home. 

 

There will be homework in books on a Friday linked to our topic, and this week’s activity will 

be to talk together about places and countries you may have visited in the UK or around the 

world. We will then show them on our World Map. 

 

Please can we also ask that the children have the following with them every day: 

◦ Water bottle with their name clearly written on it 

◦ Book bag - these are needed every day for RWI 

◦ PE kit in school with pumps and ALL items with your child’s name in please including the 

shoes. 60 black pumps really do all look the same !!! 

 

We hope the weather will be warm and sunny, so please can you check that all jumpers and 

cardigans have names in them. We have sun hats in school which protect the back of the 

head and neck.  If your child brings their own hat in, please put their name in it.  We also ask 

that you apply sun cream at home and encourage/help your child to know how to apply it 

themselves.  We will make sure that they have more applications during the day if needed. 

 

If you have any concerns or questions then please let us know. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

The Reception Team 
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